




COMMISSION COMMENTS: 
Mr. Hallock asked if they could try to schedule a representative from Avec Design to speak to the 
Commission on using the State and/or Federal Tax Credit Program. He suggested seeing if they 
could schedule a presentation for April. 

Mr. Hallock asked if the Downtown Signage had gone through the Budget process. 

Mr. Anderson said the City Council is in the annual budget preparation process, and we should 
know soon if the Downtown Signage project would be funded for the next fiscal year. 

STAFF COMMENTS: 

Mr. Anderson said that the City Council would be considering proposed amendments to the Ames 
Comprehensive Historic Preservation Plan at the February 23, 2021 meeting. It would be very 
helpful to have Mr. Hallock (as Chairperson of the Commission), as well as one or two other 
Commission Members to answer any questions the City Council may have. 

Mr. Hallock, Mr. Gravstad-Nordbrock, and Ms. Hunter all agreed to participate in the discussion 
at the City Council meeting on February 23, 2021. 

MOTION TO ADJOURN: 

Mr. Hallock adjourned the meeting at 6:41 PM. 
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